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Mt. Uniacke, Nove Scotia

Municipality of East Hants
230-15 Commerce Court
Elmsdale, Nova Scotia
Nova Scotia B2S 3K5

December 30, 2022
Dear Folks:

On behalf of the Uniacke Wishgivers, I would like to thank you very much for your donation to our
community efforts.

Due to so much illness in the area, we were again unable to have our main fundraiser, the auction, to
raise funds. But we were able to provide dinners and gifts to families in the area. We missed all the
fun the auction brings, and hopefully we will be able to resume it again. We thank the Municipality for
the grant of $1,000.00 towards our efforts. We also are appreciative to the staff for the donation

of groceries — they went to needy situations.

We are fortunate to have a very generous community and businesses and individuals come forward
to help with our efforts, and we are very thankful for you all.

All the best in 2023.

Sincerely,
&

/,,:_\.W
Laura Middleton



